To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing concerning the proposed downzoning of some lots in the Hollywood area of
Portland.

I am asking that the commission recommend for Map Refinement items #1717 and #1800,
rezone all lots west of NE 45th to CM-3, and keep lots east of NE 45th as RH.

It is critical to maintain enough buildable space in transit and service rich parts of our
city. These areas are near light rail, grocery stores, and other amenities including a
hospital.

Please preserve density in the Hollywood Town Center.
Sincerely,

Tony Jordan
4540 SE Yamhill St.



